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West Texas Vision Conference & Assembly Childcare
All children needing childcare at the West Texas Vision Conference and Assembly need to be pre-registered.
You may do this by contacting Jennifer Sommers at jsommers@fwf.org or by leaving a message at 817-919-8078.
IMPORTANT:  All children need to be pre-registered in order to secure a spot for childcare.  Please share this information with everyone in your church who plans to bring children to the Conference and Assembly.  Otherwise, we may not be able to accommodate some children.
When registering, please provide the following information:

· Home church

· Parents’ names

· Phone numbers – both parents’ cell phone numbers

· Parents’ e-mail address

· Each child’s name and age

· Wednesday Banquet – yes or no

General Rules:
· Children must be picked up during meal times – the child care rooms will be closed.
· No meals are provided.  We will offer simple snacks and water.

· Please periodically check on your children.  We will contact parents via text if a need arises so please keep your phone handy but on silent during the sessions.

· Each child must be checked in and have a label completed each time.

· Children running fever or showing symptoms of illness will not be admitted into the childcare rooms.  Children can return after they have been symptom free for 24 hours.  
· Childcare will be available during the Wednesday Banquet.  However, parents must bring a sack meal for each child and notify Pastor Jennifer when you register that they will be attending the banquet.
Nursery – newborn through 2 years and 3-5 years of age
· Please provide labeled, fully-stocked diaper bag including a change of clothes.

· Please provide labeled snacks, drinks, and sippy-cup.

· Since it is difficult to locate Conference/Assembly participants, please make regular checks on your children.

K-6th Graders:  this room is staffed only during the daytime hours.  It is not staffed during the evening services.
Provided:

· Adult Supervision

· TV / Video
· Worktables

Since the K-6 room does not provide programming, please feel free to send the following labeled items with your children:

· Homework

· Electronics with headphones

· Non-athletic activities

· Labeled snacks and refillable water bottles.
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